
February 6, 1995 

To: ....... ~;:.•1<;•~Jnch ~ ~~ I 
I 

From: Carol Lewis (Spence 

Subj: 811103 - USFS, Diamond Lake Campground 

Ckiin 
WATER 

RESOURCES 

DEPARTMENT 

You asked me today for a status report on the above file. I do 
not believe the December 8, 1994 letter makes anylch~nges 
regarding amount and type of water use proposed. St~~ 

I note I had initially used tables from Robison for water 
availability. Today, as a doublecheck, I ran the Cooper tables, 
which show the same lack of water because of scenic waterway flow 
requirements. 

There are three questions to be answered: 

1. Does campground/picnic constitute 'domestic' use as stated in 
the statute, or 

2. Does campground/picnic constitute 'recreational' use as 
stated in the rules? 

3. Regardless of which option above prevails, the amount 
requested (50 + 70 gal. = 0.27 cfs total) may not be allowed 
because of the 0.005 cap on 'human consumption' above or within a 
scenic waterway. 

The file contains the applicant's objections to the unsat. TR, 
one of which addresses the high public interest. The file should 
move on to the approving/denying phase of the water right 
process. 
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